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Hi Mary, 

Cieslak, Douglas J - DNR 
Friday, September 19, 2014 1:08 PM 
'mary@marydixonhomes.com' 
Brian Kappen (BKappen@enviroforensics.com) 
Access to parcel 08-222-35-401-009 SAMUEL J & CARMEN C RIZZO REVOCABLE 

TRUST 39th St Kenosha WI BRRTS#02-30-552186 Martino's 52nd St 

Thank you for talking with me today about the potential environmental condition at your clients property 
identified above. Please have your client contact me at 262-884-2344 so that I can update them on this 
situation and our access needs and answer any questions they may have. Please let me know when you 
conveyed this message to your client. 

The Martino property is known to have had a release of dry cleaning chemicals in the environment. These 
compounds are known to migrate in soil gas and shallow groundwater and could impact indoor air quality in 
dwellings where they may represent an acute risk to fetal development in pregnant women and represent 
chronic risk to all others. Care should be taken to assess and, if necessary, mitigate this potential exposure in 
any existing or future dwellings. Access to your property is necessary for us to continue this important 
assessment work. 

Sites where discharges to the environment have been reported are entered into the Bureau for Remediation 
and Redevelopment Tracking System ("BRRTS"), a version of which appears on the DNR's internet site. You 
may view the information related to this site at any time (http://dnr.wi.gov/botw/SetUpBasicSearchForm.do) 
and use the feedback system to alert us to any errors in the data. 

Thank you, 
Doug 

We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 

Doug Cieslak 
Hydrogeologist - Remediation and Redevelopment Bureau 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
Phone: (262) 884-2344 
Douglas.Cieslak@wisconsin.gov 
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